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Communities feel the benefit of LivCom participation
When the tiny community of Gibsons in Canada submitted an entry to the 2009 LivCom awards, it began a journey which ended with a gold award and citation as the most liveable community in the world. 

But for the team from Gibsons the story didn’t end there. Hot on the success of the LivCom Awards, the small town on the west coast of Canada capitalised during the 2010 Winter Olympics becoming a key accommodation hub when transportation issuesLinks pushed visitors to B.C.'s Sunshine Coast meaning people from across Canada, the US, Europe and Australia used Gibsons as an Olympic base. 
As well as a boom in accommodation visitors gave the 2009 award winning community a real Olympic boost at a time when many businesses would normally be closed. 

Nancy Hache of the Lower Gibsons Business Association said: "It's not even about sales or people coming into the businesses for sales. It's about being able to show the visitors from around the world Gibsons." 

Reflecting on its 2009 LivCom success, a spokesman for the town said: “LivCom – we’d heard about this event… one in which the world’s brightest communities met annually to share the brilliance of their cutting edge social and development innovations in a spirited, collegial and respectful competition – a session of teaching, learning and living. 
“For the representatives from the tiny town of Gibsons, British Columbia it was truly a life and policy changing forum - one that showcased and celebrated the best that the human spirit has to offer! For us the opportunity to meet on one level of fellowship with some of the largest cities on the planet was a terrifying, humbling, and ultimately rewarding experience. 
“LivCom exhibits and examines, challenges and encourages, the world’s best practices and often simple pragmatic concepts that will help shape our world and clearly fashion it as a better place for us all.”
Entries are now being taken for the 2010 International Awards for Liveable Communities (LivCom) set to be hosted by Chicago, USA (4th – 8th November).

ENDS

The LivCom Awards were launched internationally in 1997 and are endorsed by the United Nations Environment Programme and the scheme is run as a UK Registered Charity. 
LivCom Awards are made in three categories covering Whole City, Sustainable Projects and a Bursary Award which sees match funding of £10,000 go to the winning project. Last year’s winner in this category was Chrudim, Czech Republic for the regeneration of a recreation area.

A new country has been represented at the LivCom Awards in each of the past eleven years, and now more 50 countries are regularly represented.  Political delegates confirm that being exposed to the presentations of cities from other countries and cultures has provided many policy ideas that could be effectively introduced in their own community. 
To take part in the awards, communities need to register by 31 May 2010 and contribute written submissions by 30 June. Initial judging will take place during the summer before the announcement of this year’s finalists.
